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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends,
 
First off, we want to thank you for the many prayers, cards,
and phone calls we've received.  What a blessing to have
so many checking in on us to see how we're doing and
asking if there is anything they can do to help.  We are
doing well, and the Lord is using this time in our lives to
help us rest and prepare for the remainder of our
deputation journey.  We've been staying busy doing odd
jobs here and there and taking care of other ministry
needs.  Our financial support hasn't faltered, and we want
you to know how much we appreciate your love and
faithfulness.

This month, we were able to minister online in a few
different ways.  First off, I was privileged to preach the
Wednesday night church service for our church via
Facebook Live.  It was my first time preaching to a camera,
which is A LOT different than preaching to a congregation.  
But, it was a blessing to be able to minister in such a way.
 
Dana was able to participate in the UK ladies' group
meeting through Facebook.  They enjoyed three days of
fellowship, some singing, games, and messages from
God's Word.  They also held an online Hymn Sing, in which
Dana had a part.
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Hebrews 6:19 tells us, Which hope we have as an anchor
of the soul, both sure and stedfast, and which entereth into
that within the veil;
 
Our hope in God is the very thing that will keep us from
being swayed by the shifting winds of this world.  It will
enable us to stand strong no matter the storm we're facing.
 It will keep us stable and secure.
 
Over the past several weeks, we’ve seen our world turned
upside down.  People around the world are sick and dying.  
The healthy have been quarantined to reduce the likelihood
of catching this dreaded disease.  People are scared to the
point they are hoarding food (and strangely enough, toilet
paper).  Many have lost their jobs or are temporarily on
leave.  Money is tight. The future is uncertain.  These are
scary times and violent storms indeed.  But despite all this,
we can stand firm in God’s unchanging nature and unfailing
power.  He is still in control.
 
 

Hopefully, we'll be able to get back on the road
soon and continue raising our support to get to
Wales, but in the meantime, we'll continue to try to
reach souls within our area of influence.  God has a
work for us to do, and by His grace, we'll do it every
day, whether it be from home or abroad.  The work
must go on, for the hour of Christ's return is
growing nearer.
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